

Cabramatta West Public School

Broad Street, Cabramatta NSW, 2166

Telephone: 9724 3332 Fax: 9727 8636

NEWSLETTER – 17.5.17

IMPORTANT DATES

16 May Yr6 at CHS 16. мај 6. разред у CHS 5月16日:6年級Cabramatta 16/5 Lớp 6 đến trường Trung học Cabramatta 16.мај Радионица за 16 May Parent Workshop 高中 16/5 Hội thảo Phụ huynh родитеље – говор - Speech 5月16日:家長工作坊-語言 Phát âm 17. мај Екскурзија 17 May Kindy Excursion 17/5 Lớp Mẫu giáo đi du 5月17日:學前班郊遊 (Kindergarten) 18 May Mufti Day ngoạn 5月18日:便服日 18. мај Дан кад униформа 26 May Zone Cross Country 18/5 Ngày học sinh mặc 5月26日:地區越野 није обавезна thường phục 30 May Parent Forum 26. мај Такмичење у 5月30日:家長論壇 26/5 Thể thao-Chạy bộ theo khu vưc трчању 30/5 Diễn đàn Phụ huynh 30. мај Родитељски форум

NAPLAN

Congratulations to all of our students who participated in NAPLAN. We are so proud of your efforts. NAPLAN results will be available to families later in the year – these are usually released around September.

THANK YOU BUNNINGS

Mr Gordon organised for Bunnings to donate over 40 plants to our school. With the help of some of our support unit students, Mr Booth, Mr Case and Dina (a Bunnings team member), we weeded, planted and watered down our new garden outside G block.



KITCHEN KART COOKING LESSONS

Stage 2 have been busy using our Kitchen Kart. We have been responsible when safely handling food and kitchen equipment and we have had a great time working in a team to create delicious soft shell tacos. Our teachers were very impressed with our Masterchef skills!





NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY

A special thanks to our wonderful team of parents who worked hard all day helping make Easter Hats for the parade. We had a really, really busy day and the students were excited to make the most interesting and amazing hats.





NEWS FROM THE OFFICE



Payments can be made online.

Simply go to our
website and click on
\$MAKE A PAYMENT.
Follow the prompts to
complete the process.
It takes about 24 hours
for us to see this
payment in our system.

Our school has EFTPOS facilities available.

SAFETY REMINDER

Please use the overpass bridge when crossing the Cumberland Highway. This will ensure the safety of you and your family.

MOTHER'S DAY

A great success at the Mother's Day stall. We had a variety of gifts available for the students to purchase. Thank you to everyone who took the time to volunteer. Happy Mother's Day!

Miss Nguyen and Miss Navarrete



